
 

GRACEPOINT 

330 GRACEPOINT 

330 W. WHITELAND ROAD    

  WHITELAND, INDIANA  46184 

317-535-3512                      

www.gpindy.net 

 

Sunday School: 9:30am                          

Church Service: 10:35am 

(Watch services live online.)   

 

 

 

 

The current needs of the FOOD FOOD FOOD 
PANTRYPANTRYPANTRY are:   

Rice-A-Roni and Instant  
Mashed Potatoes  

 Thank you all for your continued 
prayers for this ministry.  We have 
been running anywhere from 90 to 
100 each week.  We appreciate all 
those who give money, bring in 

food, or give of their time for this 
important outreach! 

 

 
 
 
 

Delana Brown is collecting toys 
for the Ronald McDonald House 
as part of a school project.  The 

Frog Ministry will be distributing 
them one evening, along with din-

ner and music.  Anyone who 
would like to bring toys in, please 

put on the counter behind the 
Welcome Center.  Thank you so 

much for your help!  
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THANK YOUTHANK YOUTHANK YOU   

We would like to thank all those 
who work behind the scenes  
every week.  We have lots of  

volunteers and couldn't do this 
ministry without each of you!   

If you are not serving anywhere, 
you are missing a BLESSING.  
Please call the Church Office  

and see where you might serve. 
 



If you are one of our guests today, please fill out a guest card (found on the 
back of the chair in front of you).  At the end of the service, please take the 
card to our Welcome Center in the foyer as you leave.  A staff member will 

be there to meet you and has a gift for you.  We are so glad you came!                                                         

WELCOME to 
 

      March 17, 2024 

      

   

***TODAYTODAYTODAY:  *Sunday School 9:30 a.m. and Church 10:35 a.m.  
***MON.MON.MON.   ---   Mar. 18th:   *Grief Share - 6 to 7:30 p.m.   
***WEDWEDWED. . . ---   Mar. 20th:   *Ladies Bible Study - 9:30 to 11:30 a.m.  
     *Food Pantry - 2 to 4 p.m.  
     *Cross Training (Middle School) - 6 to 8 p.m.   
      *ELEVATE (High School) - 6 to 8 p.m.   
     *Reading Boot Camp - 6 to 8 p.m. (Dinner included) 
***THURTHURTHUR. . . ---   Mar. 21st:   *Grace Group begins with Don Smith in the  
       Fellowship Hall - 1:30 p.m. 
***FRIFRIFRI. . . - Mar. 22nd:      *Flub Dub (Middle School) - 6 to 9 p.m.   
***SATSATSAT. . . - Mar. 23rd:  *Easter Egg Hunt - 10:30 a.m. 

EASTER SUNDAY is just TWO 
Sundays from today.  We will have  

special music and a wonderful message  
from Pastor Jim.  Start inviting your  

family and friends.  What better gift could 
you give them then knowing where they will 
spend eternity!  How great it would be if we 

see a number of  folks accepting  
Jesus as their Savior!  

EASTER EGG HUNTEASTER EGG HUNTEASTER EGG HUNT   

Our EASTER EGG HUNT is this SATURDAY, 
MARCH 23rd at 10:30 a.m.  We want to thank all 

those who brought plastic eggs, individually 
wrapped candy and prize rabbits.  If you would still 

like to donate, please bring to the Church Office 
NO LATER than WED., MAR. 20th.  We so  

appreciate your thoughtfulness for this Community outreach.  We  
have lots of neighborhood kids attend and we make sure that they 
have information about our church and activities planned for the  

Children's Ministry.  Be sure to tell your family, friends and neighbors  
to come for the fun! 

****************************************************************

The Children's Choir will be singing 
Easter Sunday, March 31st.  Please be  

inviting family and friends! 

Lydia's Ladies will 
meet at the  

Cheesecake Factory  
in Greenwood on  

Saturday, March 23rd 
at 2 p.m.  Join them for 
a slice of your favorite 

cheesecake, and a time of fellowship.  
There is a sign up sheet at the  
Information Desk.  Please sign  

up by TODAY, Sunday, March 17th.  
We hope you can join us! 

CROSS TRAINING CROSS TRAINING CROSS TRAINING    

If anyone is  interested in  
attending Church Camp 

at the Woodlands this 
summer, please contact 

Bonnie Adams at 317-979-5778. There 
are only a few spots left. 

SENIOR HIGH SENIOR HIGH SENIOR HIGH 
CAMP CAMP CAMP  

Once again we 
will have special 
camp envelopes  

at the  
Information Desk 
if you would like 

to make a  
donation.  Be sure to include 

your name on the  
envelope to be credited  

on your giving statement.  
Then place the envelope in 

one of the giving boxes.  
FINAL BALANCE is due 

MAY 25th. Thank you  
for helping students to be 

able to go to camp.  


